Dear Parents,

Our Kindergarten, Pre-primary and Year One classes will be attending a performance called 'Erth's Dinosaur Zoo' at Harvey Recreation Centre on Tuesday, 3rd September commencing at 11am. The excursion will include lunch and the performance.

Erth's Dinosaur Zoo is a fun and educational performance of prehistoric creatures, allowing children to connect to the real science of palaeontology.

The performance has curriculum links to:
The Arts – Drama
English
Science
Critical & Creative Thinking
Early Years Learning Framework

We will be travelling by bus, leaving school at 11:00am and returning to school by 2:00pm. We will eat our lunch when we arrive at the Harvey Recreation Centre, before the performance begins at 12.30pm.

Students will need to wear their sports uniform with yellow/blue t-shirt. They also require a hat, lunch and bottle of water.

Please make sure your emergency contact details are up to date with the office in the event of an emergency.

Kind regards, Amy Rimmer, Maxine Mulholland and Melissa Fuller Kindergarten, Pre-primary and Year One Teachers